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We are off to a great start in Kindergarten! Thank you for your support and
communication as we begin a year of learning and growing. Your students thrive as
they know we partner together for their benefit and enjoyment of learning. We can’t
thank you enough for all you are doing to help us teach your children, we couldn’t do
this without you!

Reading & Writing
In reading this month …
We will be working on rhyming words, retelling stories, and identifying characters in

books. In writing we are working on writing our names in school style. We have also
started learning about writing sentences and showing we understand the
difference between letters, words and sentences. Please see our Benchmark
parent letter for more information about Unit One.

Small Groups

In reading we will begin working with students in small groups. We will provide a
schedule of the time you can expect your child to be working directly with the
teacher. We will also provide independent activities they can do while they are not in
small groups with the teachers.

Math In math this month ...
Our math class will focus on numbers 6, 7 and 8. Students will use what
they learned when counting to 5 to think about larger numbers in the more complex
linear, array,
circular, and scattered configurations. As students learn about numbers 6-8, the
5-group will be

highlighted: “Six is 5 and 1 more. Seven is 5 and 2 more. Eight is 5 and 3 more!”

We are focusing on …
learning about weather, clouds, symbols of the United States of America, and getting along as a

classroom community.

It will be an exciting month of learning in Kindergarten!
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